THE PRIME MINISTER

Oslo, 22. july 2014

Dear Mark,

The crash of flight MH17 of Malaysian Airlines over Ukrainian territory has shocked us
all. I want to express my deepest sympathy concerning the great number of citizens
from the Netherlands who lost their lives in this disaster.

Please receive my deepest condolences to you, the people of the Netherlands, and in
particular to the families affected.

Yours sincerely,
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Erna
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HE Mark Rutte
Prime Minister
The Hague

The Netherlands



